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Dear dr. Sufi Desrini,

We are pleased to submit our manuscript entitled: “Pulmonary metastasis of recurrent giant-cell tumor in proximal humerus: a case report”, for consideration as a case report. This study is a case report study, reporting a rare case giant cell tumor of the bone which had been metastasized to the lung.   

In this paper, we report on the pulmonary metastasis of a recurrent aggresive tumor (not malignant) at our institutions. This is significant because it’s a rare case for that kind of tumor to have metastasis. There are some learning point for the management of such tumor and prevent the metastasis. We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Jurnal Kedokteran dan Kesehatan Indonesia
The work conducted and presented in this manuscript has not been been published or submitted for publication in another journal. All authors named in the manuscript have made substantial contribution each to qualify for authorship according to JKKI authorship criteria and have approved of the content of the manuscript. We have disclosed all financial support for our work and other potential conflicts of interests
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